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707 N. Brokate Rd. 
Port Clinton, Oh 
October 23, 2008 

P.U.C. of Ohio 
Columbus, Oh 
43215 
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Dear Sir: 
This letter is to inform you of our opposition to the 

pending rate increase by Toledo Edison. Our county 
has numerous Senior Citizens who cannot absorb a 
higher electric rate. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Schultz 
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